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May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Students 

I write in regards to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee bank holiday and updated end of term arrangements. 

This year, the Queen is celebrating her Platinum Jubilee. To recognise and celebrate this, the Government 

has announced that there will be an additional bank holiday. 

The late May bank holiday has been moved to Thursday, June 2nd and the additional Jubilee bank holiday is 

on Friday, 3rd June. 

As this extra bank holiday falls within planned school holidays, schools can choose to take this day at 

another time. In setting this day, we looked to avoid the examination period and the prior exam 

preparation time. Governors also wanted, once again, to recognise the hard work of the students and staff 

during these past few academic years. 

The Governing Body has agreed that the date for the extra bank holiday for The Piggott School will be on 

Tuesday, 19th July 2022. 

As this would leave the children with the usual half day as the last day of the academic year on Monday, 

18th July, Governors have agreed that Monday, 18th July 2022 will be a staff INSET day. 

Therefore, the last day of this term for students will be a full school day on Friday, 15th July 2022, finishing 

at 3pm. 

Yours faithfully 

D J Gray 

Headteacher 
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